
Submitter: Zelisha Smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Demanding voting in person would be a great hardship for me due to health 

conditions.  This is true for many Oregonians it would also make it very hard for 

people in remote areas to vote due to transportation issues. Another issue is that it is 

a way for people to prevent others from voting by making it so that they have to travel 

to vote such as in minority at neighborhoods. Please don’t allow this to happen in our 

state.  


